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Mr. Paraic Fay 

On behalf of Laragh House Farms Limited 

 

 

02 September 2022       Reg. No.: P1142-01 

 

Licence application from Laragh House Farms Limited for an installation located at 

Killycrone, Stradone, County Cavan. 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Fay, 

 

I refer to the EIAR documentation accompanying your Industrial Emissions licence 

application received by the EPA on 27 January 2021. 

 

I advise that the Environmental Impact Assessment Report (EIAR) received has been 

assessed and is now deemed to be in compliance with Section 83(2A)(dd) of the 

Environmental Protection Agency Act 1992, as amended. 

 

All the application documentation is available to view on the EPA’s website at www.epa.ie.  

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Philip Stack 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 916060 


